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AH Committee

From: Riccio <ricciomaui@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:17 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Olowalu development

Hello, 
Please DENY LIHAU’ULA DEVELOPMENT at Olowalu. 
This is not what Maui needs, there is not enough low-income housing in the plan, and this is not good 
for our beautiful Maui environment. 
Thank you, 
Ronald Riccio 
Kihei 


